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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE:

Just a quick heads-up to ensure everyone is informed about the 
upcoming September WGA 18-Hole League board meeting.  We 
have had to make a minor adjustment due to a scheduling conflict at 
the Coronado Center.  Our September meeting will now take place on 

Wednesday, September 6th, starting at 8:30 a.m.  Kindly make a note 
of this change in your calendars.  Rest assured; this alteration is a 
one-time occurrence.  Our October meeting will return to its regular 
schedule on October 11th.

As we move into September, we are hopeful the sweltering heat is 
behind us, allowing us to enjoy some golf in more pleasant 

temperatures. Regrettably, the second day of the Eclectic had to be 
canceled due to the extreme heat, with a heat index reaching 115, we 
need to protect the health of all our members.  Your understanding 
was greatly appreciated.

Looking ahead, we have an array of exciting activities lined up for the 

next couple of months.  The committee for the Low Gross/Low Net 
tournament is already hard at work planning a fantastic event.  For 
those of you who are new to WGA 18-Hole League, this two-day 
tournament is a fun experience, so don't hesitate to sign up and 
participate.

About 30 people attended “The Rules School” meeting at the Ponce 

DeLeon center on August 23rd. Eight of the guests were from the 
WGA 9-Hole members.  It was our first social event with an outside 
league in many years.  Thanks to Martha McAlister, JoAnne Arnold 
and Andrea Hoosty for their time and talent.  Written comments from 

participants were excellent.  Thanks to those who attended and our 
three “rules” officials.  YOU ABSOLUTELY RULE.

As we consider the future, we encourage you to contemplate 
becoming an active member of WGA 18-Hole League in 2024.  Our 
organization thrives when many individuals engage in its operations.  
If you are interested in getting more involved, please take a moment 

to let Shaun Anderson know that you're open to contributing your time 
in a needed role.  We assure you that investing a little more time in 
our WGA community will be immensely rewarding.

Looking forward to the exciting times ahead.  See you on the course.

Below I am sharing a note I received from our Past President, 
Sharron Montgomery.

“Nancy and Margaret Griffin Invitational Committee.

Ladies, I just wanted to let you all know “Job Well Done” again.  The 
tournament was an awesome one as usual.  Thank you all for your 
continued support to our WGA and for providing ladies and 

opportunity to enjoy fun and friendship and of course golf.  I miss you 
all but always have you in my heart.  Thank you all for an AWESOME 
tournament.
Until next time… Sharron Montgomery.“

 Nancy Pfeiffer

UPCOMING DATES TO REMEMBER

Sept  6 Coronado Ctr. Board Meeting 8:30 a.m.

Sept  7 Ponce 30/40  Team 3 or 4 person  aabb

Sept 14 Magellan Luck of the Irish

  Team 4 person  aabb

Sept  14 Website 7:00 P.M.Sign up for Member/Member 

  

Sept 21 Isabella Stableford  Ind. BA

Sept 28 Coronado PYP  All You Need is Love

  Modified Scotch   Random Grouping
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MEMBER/MEMBER: Sandi Smit

Mark your calendars, September 14th at 7:00 p. m. to 

sign up for the Member/Member being held on October 

12th at Isabella and October 13th at DeSoto!

We will be putting out more information soon regarding 

cost, the link to sign up and instructions.

NEW THIS YEAR, all you need to sign up is your name 

and your email, and your partner’s name.  POA numbers 

not required!  We need a minimum of 42 teams, a 

maximum of 48 teams.

NEW THIS YEAR, if the field does not fill up on 

September 14th with qualifying members (4 games 

played with the WGA) we will open sign ups again on 

September 15th at 7:00 p.m. for any member of the WGA 

regardless of how many games played.

Grab your partner and mark your calendars to play in 

our most fun and popular tournament!



4 Judy Sloan

  5 Marion Sowka

  7 Cathy Easterwood

11 Karen Nickel

12 Cherry Thibault

13 Dianne Kleinke

13 Gale Lamb

13 Stacy Lowe

13 Donna Mahle

16 Jennifer Edson (New Member)

18 Sheri Rosier

21 Rachel Rau

23 Janee Jeffries 

23 Beverly Raskin

26 Dee Duncan (New Member)

28 Jane Wilson

30 Nicky Baker

30 Suzanne Lofgren

Happy
THINKING OF YOU: Diana Beene

A thinking of you card was sent to Renee 

Steinpreis.

Don’t forget to let me know when someone needs a 

card. You can email me at dbeene4700@gmail.com, 

text 501-984-3446 or call 501-922-0838. 

Thank you so much for keeping me informed.

CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP: Becky Dost

Mark your Calendar!  2023 Low Gross/Low Net 

Club Championship will be played Wednesday, 

October 25th at Magellan and Thursday, October 

26th at Isabella.  

Sign-ups will be through the WGA web site 

beginning September 27th.  It is sure to be a fun two 
days!  Hopefully the weather will be cooler by then!

HOLE-IN-ONE: Emma Pinson 
 Susan Brunette

I was going to report that I had no Hole-in-Ones, as 

I was in the process of writing this article, low and 
behold a call came in reporting a Hole-in-One.

Congratulations to Deb Gomez on her first Hole-in-

One on August 28th at Granada #13, 81 yards with 

her 9 iron.  Deb’s spectacular shot was witnessed 

by Cathie Moeller and Kristi Alquist.  Congratulate 
Deb when you see her next.

Please check your balance on the webpage there 

are still some women that are three dollars or 

below.  Send the check made payable to the Hole-

in-One club to Susan Brunette, 2 Hortezuela Lane.

Stay cool Ladies, please drink lots of water.

We hope you have the next Hole-in-One!

September
Birthday
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